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Mr Mark Griffiths 

Headteacher 

ST. MARGARET’S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX  

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Telephone: 0151 260 5522 

Fax: 0151 287 2891 

 
With God, all things are possible. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a treat for our Year 6 children working hard all year,  as one of their farewell activities 

we are planning day trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach on Thursday 23rd May.  We will leave 

early at 8.30 am and intend to return late at 5.30 pm.  School will be paying for all rides, 

lunch, snacks and activities, we are asking for a £14 contribution towards the cost of the 

transport.   

 

By giving permission for your child to come on the Y6 trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach, you 

are giving permission for your child to go on all the family rides and attractions.  There are 

however, several ‘White knuckle’ rides at Blackpool.  Please find attached a short description 

of the white-knuckle rides.  If your child meets the minimum height criteria for the rides 

and you give permission for them to go on, please tick the box.  Please cross the box if you 

do not give permission.  Please bear in mind, just because they are tall enough to go on 

doesn’t necessarily mean that they should go on!  

 

If we do not receive this form your child will be restricted to the family rides.   

On the day the children will not be allowed to bring their mobile phones and they will not 

need spending money. 

If you need any assistance, please come in to see any member of the Year 6 team or Mr 

Griffiths. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Griffiths 

Blackpool Pleasure Beach Trip 

Name of child: 

 

I give permission for my child to visit the Pleasure Beach and to go on the family rides and 

attractions YES/NO 

 

Signed: 

 

Relationship to child: 

Emergency contact: 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

                                                                                                  

        

 

 

Mr Mark Griffiths 

Headteacher 

ST. MARGARET’S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX  

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Telephone: 0151 260 5522 

Fax: 0151 287 2891 

 
With God, all things are possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________                                                               

 


